HB 2379 is no good for honest, hard working land and business owners who have lost more in last years fires than they can hope to
make up for in the next twenty years. Anyone with a small amount of common sense can see this is just another "nail in the coffin"
for these folks. PLEASE DO NOT LET HB 2379 PASS!!!



